
From: Christina Carmona
To: WebMail - CCD
Subject: Save the trees
Date: Wednesday, February 14, 2024 1:50:50 PM

[NOTICE: This message originated outside of City of Whittier -- DO NOT CLICK on links or open
attachments unless you are sure the content is safe.]

I want to reiterate that there should be an alternative to cutting down the trees. The trees are
important and should be saved. I have lived here for 20 years and I would be ashamed if we
cut them down.
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